Holland Trails Committee Minutes

Date:, October 28, 2020

Present: Richard & Chris Haller, Anne Hall, and Bob Pellicane

Due to COVID-19 concerns, this meeting was convened remotely. The meeting was called to order at 7:14 PM by Dick Haller. The minutes of the meeting held September 23rd were approved.

Chris presented the treasurer's report. The balance is \$2,350.

Old Business

The trail cams have been relocated. When last checked, one had taken approximately 1,000 photos of the same squirrel.

Janine Drake is awaiting word from Land Court. It might be possible to make a case that this is an "emergency." Dick will pursue this.

Dick discussed with Brenda Palmer the possibility of planting trees at the Center to shade the walking path. She is open to the possibility, although she expressed concern about damage from roots to the septic system, the foundation, and so on. Dick will talk to Tom Chamberland about the possibilities.

The goal of accumulating 600 likes on Facebook has been achieved. We will continue to consider issues regarding promotion activities and goals.

Projects for the Sichol property: creating a trail head featuring parking, installation of the kiosk, repair of the existing bridge, planning a the trail system, clearing and marking trails, and installing informational signs. The location and design of a second bridge needs to be considered. Limiting ATV access is certain to be an issue.

New Business

Because of the holidays, we meet next on Wednesday, December 9th at 7:00.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:50.

Richard Haller Chairman